
     
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 27th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of year 6 pupils, 
 
I am writing to you about secondary transfer for September 2024, as the window for applications 
is already open. You can apply for Secondary schools online from now until the 31st October 
2023. You will be able to make four choices. 
 
Those pupils who have sat the PESE (11 plus) test on 7th September, should have their results 

on 18th October 2023, giving you time to make choices once you are aware if they have 

passed. 

 

You can make an application for your child’s secondary school via this website.  

https://kent.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/Synergy/Admissions.aspx  

There is information on the following website: 
 
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-places/secondary-school-places  
 

In addition to this, I will be running a virtual meeting for all year 6 Aspire parents on Wednesday  

4th October at 6pm. 

 

Meeting is: Year 6 Parents - virtual secondary transfer meeting Executive Headteacher  

 
Aspire Federation  
 
Wednesday, 4th October · 6:00pm – 7:00pm  

 
Google Meet joining info: 
 
Video call link: meet.google.com/wws-vkmt-dvs (copy and paste the link into your web bar)  
 

Please make sure you check the school’s website that you are interested in applying to, as 

open  evenings have already started. 

 

If you have any questions before the meeting, you can contact me at exechead@aspire 

kent.org.uk   

 
Kind regards, 
 
Emma Hickling 
Executive Head 


